
News is that city staff recommend an increase in Guelph 
bus fares.  This is totally inappropriate and 
unexpected.  Climate warming is evident.  We must take 
steps to reduce car use, and instead use mass transit - in-
city and inter-city.  I urge the Mayor and Councillors to 
NOT approve a fare increase.  Decreasing fares should be 
the aim, for environmental and safety reasons.   
Helen Hansen 
 


